
NEWSLETTER
RPS P&C

UPCOMING EVENTS

W E E K  8  T E R M  1  2 0 2 4 R A M S G A T E
P U B L I C  S C H O O L

T U E S  2 6  M A R
K - 2  E a s t e r  H a t  P a r a d e
&  R a f f l e
9 . 1 5 a m

F R I  1 2 t h  A P R I L
 H o t  D o g  D a y
L a s t  d a y  o f  T e r m  

T U E S  7 T H  M A Y
M o t h e r ’ s  D a y  S t a l l

F R I  1 0 T H  M A Y
R P S  F a m i l y  B B Q  3 - 5 p m

CANTEEN NEWS

O n  F r i d a y  1 2 t h  A p r i l  w e  w i l l
b e  h a v i n g  a  s p e c i a l  h o t
d o g  d a y  i n  t h e  c a n t e e n .
H o t  d o g  a n d  d r i n k  c o m b o s
w i l l  b e  a v a i l a b l e  t o
p u r c h a s e .  V e g a n  o p t i o n s
a v a i l a b l e .  S t a y  t u n e d  f o r
m o r e  d e t a i l s !

http://www.rafflelink.com.au/rpseasterraffle24


Meet & Greet 2024
Last month we hosted our first

ever Meet & Greet event for
RPS parents. 

It was a really fun night
complete with food, drinks and

a mini raffle.
A huge thank you to all those
who attended and came out

to meet new parents and
support our  school.  A huge
welcome also to all our new

RPS P&C members!

Committee News
It is with great pleasure that we’d like to introduce our new committee

members elected after our AGM:
President- Tiana Russell

Vice President 1: Scott Ward
Vice President 2: TBC next meeting

Treasurer: Deepika Rao
Secretary: Kerre Venter

Canteen Bookkeeper: TBC next meeting
Canteen Coordinator: Candice Wyatt-Davies

2nd Hand Uniform Coordinator: Catherine Lagunday with additional
members Kelly McDonnell & Sarah Broadley

Events Coordinator: Fiona Garnham with additional member Marianna
Galouzis

Social Media: Angela Ingram with additional members Kelly McDonnell
and Marianna Galouzis

Expression of Interest is open for a 2nd Canteen Coordinator. If interested
please email ramsgatepnc@gmail.com
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Ramsgate Public School P&C
ramsgatepnc@gmail.com

Where do our
P&C funds go?

SCHOOL SIGNAGE & DECALS

RPS events such as Tea &
Tissues, Welcome BBQ, Meet &
Greet and the Year 6 Farewell

are funded by the P&C.

Such as home readers, online
teacher educational

subscriptions, sport equipment
and more. 

Funds raised by the P&C are
used to put on fundraisers such
as the Mother’s Day & Father’s
Day Stalls, Fun Runs and the

Xmas Family Fun Fair 

We have funded the upgrade
and installation of new

playground equipment. Last
year we contributed to the new
ping pong table as well as the

installation of the water fountain

The P&C is responsible for school signage such as the ‘Welcome to Kindy’ &
‘Farewell Year 6’ signs. Last year we also installed colourful and inspirational

decals on the stairs in both the library and Stage One buildings.

All these amazing things and more would not be possible without the
volunteers from our school community. Become a member today!

UNIFORM SHOP



Want to stay up to date on all the latest news
and events in our school?
Simply scan or upload these QR codes  

to join your relevant group.

For all general RPS 
community 

announcements 
join here



    Second Hand Uniform Shop
When:  Mondays 3-3.15pm & the
1st Saturday of the month at the
markets 10-12pm:

SAT 6TH APRIL
SAT 4TH MAY

Where: Behind the school
canteen building. Look out for our
green P&C flag!

Prices: All 2nd hand items $2 &$5
Cash and square payment
accepted.

Free uniforms available!


